Connors, \LViIIiam (Probation Dept)

—— ——————————
From: ONeill, Pamela
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 3:22 PM
To: Breslin, Colleen
Subject: RE: Questions
Hi Colleen

Thank you so much for the detailed information below.

With PATH already being the approved program | do agree that a RFP will not be needed.
I don’t want to jeopardize the loss of funding or a lapse in services.

Thank youl

Pamela O Neill, CPPB

Purchasing Agent

Albany County Division of Purchasing
112 State Street, Room 1000
Albany, NY 12207

tel 518.447.7139

fax 518.447.5588
www.albanycounty.com
pamela.oneill@albanycountyny.gov

Confidentiality Notice: This fax/e-mail transmission, with accompanying records, is intended only for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information belonging to the
sender, including individually identifiable health information subject to the privacy and security provisions of HIPAA. This
information may be protected by pertinent privilege(s), e.g., attorney-client, doctor-patient, HIPAA etc., which will be
enforced to the fullest extent of the law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
examination, analysis, disclosure, copying, dissemination, distribution, sharing, or use of the information in this
transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message and associated documents in error, please notify
the sender immediately for instructions. If this message was received by e-mail, please delete the original message.

From: Breslin, Colleen <Colleen.Breslin@albanycountyny.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 2:53 PM

To: ONeill, Pamela <Pamela.O'Neill@albanycountyny.gov>

Cc: Murphy, Tracy <Tracy.Murphy@albanycountyny.gov>
Subject: RE: Questions

Hi Pam
Sorry this is taking up so much of your time. From memory, | believe the other two submissions were similar

but Northern Rivers was the only one that provided a clear program structure. Again, the PATH program is specific to
Northern Rivers and they are the only agency providing this particular program. | can review the other two responses if
necessary.

The state may or may not fund this moving forward if the program were not PATH. My guess is they would question the
change but would probably fund but that is just an educated guess on my part. More importantly there would be a
break in service while the County awaits state approval of the new program. As of now, the State’is about a year behind

in approving RTA plans.



